
Minutes: March 4, 2022
Longmeadow Permanent Building Committee

Attendance: Marybeth Bergeron (MBB), Committee Chair
Committee Members- Tom Ewing(TE), Vincent McPartland (VM), Mark Gold- Selectboard, Lyn Simmons-
Town Manager, Nick Georgantas- Town Facility Manager

Adam Dalessio-Colliers

 Meeting called to order at 4:01PM PM by Chair Marybeth Bergeron
 Minutes of December 2, 2021, approved

 DPW-

o Drain guards- need to be protected as previously mentioned. Tom Ewing looking into 
final cost of drain guards. Motion to approve $5,000 for cost of materials approved.

o Vital records- tracks installed. Waiting for shelves.

 Adult Center-
o Elevator door replaced
o Fireplace now working
o Snow melt being applied to0 heavily

 CPC Projects
o Following being considered and will have (BC) Building Committee involvement:

 Center School windows
 Police Station Kitchen
 Edgerly Memorial building

o ARPA FUNDS- discussed how to use funds. Many options still to be discussed. It was 
emphasized that these funds will be used to the letter of the law.
 Center School Windows being considered

o CAPITAL PLANNING-

o Committee considering center School Windows and Edgerly Memorial Building

o walk through of police station being planned.

o Renovation of Greenwood center being discussed

*Center School windows presented to CPC; ARPA and Capital with all three sharing costs

 WOLF SWAMP SCHOOL- flood discussed. Facilities to provide estimate for repair work to 

Building Committee.

 Center School- Balustrade repairs being investigated by Tom Ewing who has sent plans to a  

potential vendor



 Meeting adjourned at 4:32pm

Submitted by

Vincent McPartland
January 25, 2022




